
President’s Report at HKAEE AGM held on 20 June 2011 

 

During the past year HKAEE had organized and supported activities for our members 

including:- 

⚫ Organized six events including the very successful Symposium of Recent International 

Green Movement & Environmental Protection Strategy of China  

⚫ Co-organized with other partnering institutions three major events related to carbon 

auditing and neutrality 

⚫ Supported some twenty-two events organized by other sister institutions and 

organizations to obtain beneficial opportunities for our members to participate   

⚫ Presented to Legco’s Environmental Affairs Panel at two Special Meetings of the Panel 

regarding the HKSAR Government’s Public Consultation on Climate Change Action 

Agenda for Hong Kong and also jointly organized with AEE-HK Chapter a Discussion 

forum on the above Govt.’s proposal. 

⚫ Conducted CEM and CAP courses on behalf of AEE HK Chapter– which continued to 

be subscribed  

⚫ Revamping our website at:  www.hkaee.org  

 

We have from our records more than 100 members residing in Hong Kong and we hope that 

they will continue to support the activities of the Association. 

 

My heartfelt thanks to the members of our current Board of Directors for their selfless 

contributions to the work of the Association and our HKAEE members during the past year. 

 

 

Ronald Chin 

President 

2010-2012 Session 
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